
PLANNING MEETING 
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

 
JANUARY 04, 2016 

 
 
 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting at 5:30 P.M. on January 04, 2016 in the 
Ashland City Hall auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were 
Billy Joe Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Gail Thompson, Rebecca G. Boddie, and Brad Wolfe. Also present 
were City Clerk Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Court Clerk/Assistant City Clerk Robin Catrett, 
Maintenance Supervisor Jeremy Nash, Assistant Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Police Chief 
Joseph Stanford, Patrol Sergeant Tony Hubbard, Fire Chief Brett Thompson, Youth Sports Director 
Jeffery Harris, Irving Thomson, and Ray Stansell of the Clay Times-Journal. 
 
 Mayor Fetner called the meeting to order. 
 
 Items discussed included the need for a resolution and committee to apply for grant funds 
pertaining to the 200 year bicentennial, sports director contract and salary, job description for code 
enforcement, safety officer, and animal control officer. 
 
 Mayor Fetner commended Youth Sports Director Jeffery Harris for his work done on the youth 
sports program. Councilman Wolfe expressed the amount of time Mr. Harris put into the program and 
advised the council that Mr. Harris deserves more money. Councilman Wolfe also expressed he 
would like to see someone hold the position for more than a year or two.   
 
 Jody Brown advised the Council he would like to use the Ashland City Park for a motorcycle show 
and swap meet on Saturday, April 02, 2016 with a backup date if inclement weather on Saturday April 
09, 2016. All Council Members agreed to allow Mr. Brown to use the park on those dates. 
 
 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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